
 

Help us create a new library and 
learning centre for the borough 

 
Great Yarmouth Borough Council bought the former Palmers building in Great 
Yarmouth last year and is now working with partners to transform it into a £15.4m 
library and learning centre, offering courses up to university level and beyond. 

The hub will be a new home for Norfolk County Council's Great Yarmouth Library, 
along with adult learning, registry office and other community services such as 
Citizens Advice. 

Alongside Norfolk County Council's new programme of adult learning, East Coast 
College is working with the University of Suffolk to offer university level courses, 
access to higher education, and adult learning. The University of East Anglia will 
also offer courses. 

The project partners want to hear from the public on the detail of what should 
feature inside the building, with an online survey giving the chance to give your 
views on what library services and what courses should be offered. 

We would be very grateful if you could share details of the consultation and a link 
to the survey to your community, for example through newsletters or on your 
website or social media. The survey is available at: 

www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/learning-hub-1 

The survey is currently due to run until the end of September. 

http://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/learning-hub-1

